OFFSITE STORAGE AUDITS (2011)
Status:



Ongoing

Jurisdiction:


Province Wide

Body Responsible:

Information Management Division, Court Services
Description of Reform:
A significant number of court records are stored in boxes at two offsite locations in St. John’s. They are either at the Provincial Records Centre, a facility operated by the Office of the Chief Information Officer, or at Storall, a privately owned and operated commercial storage facility. An audit of all records at Storall began in October of 2010 and continues. This involves determining exactly what records are stored there, whether or not there are retention schedules in place that govern the treatment of these records, and if any records are eligible for destruction. A goal for the 2011/12 fiscal year is to see the records stored at this location reduced by at least one third. A similar audit of the records stored at the Provincial Records Centre is also underway with an anticipated completion date of summer 2012.
